
1/15/07

Alan,

I just wanted to send you a quick note to update you on our success for the 07 Calendar.  We have 
already redeemed 350 coupons. It is the middle of winter.  I can not wait to see how we do once the 
warmer months get here.  We did 296 coupons last year in the first 5 weeks the calendar was out.  I 
can’t believe we toped this number this year but we did.  The most interesting part is that we didn’t 
even have a coupon in January.  Come back and talk to me later in the year.  I would love to give 
you another update.

Again – Thank you so much for your support of our business.  The Town Planner has undoubtedly 
been been the best thing that we have ever tried 
Sincerely,

Dan Rolfson
Cold stone
Director of Store Development


